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Dr Gerald Brown UE 

 

erry Brown has been an active member of the UELAC Vancouver Branch since 1992. He has served as 

President of the branch in 1998 and 1999. 

 

As a  Branch speaker at our regular meetings many times, Gerry has informed us about many interesting 

Loyalists as well as other historical events. 

 

At our Outreach and Education Events, Gerry has dressed in his period clothing that adds an element of the 

period in which our Ancestors lived.  This also enhances our presence within the community at large. 

 

He is a friendly, knowledgeable person with information about many historical events in the development of 

Canada. 

 

Gerry has actively participated in all our events and meetings during his 22 years as a valuable member of the 

UELAC Vancouver Branch. 

 

I recommend, Dr. Gerald Brown UE  as a candidate for the 2014 Phillip E. M. Leith UE Memorial Award. 

 

Gwen Dumfries, UE President, UELAC Vancouver Branch 

Mary Anne Bethune UE,  Past President UELAC Vancouver Branch 
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